MARISH ACADEMY TRUST

MARISH PRIMARY SCHOOL WILLOW PRIMARY SCHOOL
Tel: 01753 819900, Tel: 01753 551854,
post@marishandwillow.co.uk. officewillow@marishandwillow.co.uk
www.marishacademytrust.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Mrs H G Denham B.A., M.Ed. Headteacher: Miss A Court
Deputy Headteachers: Mrs L Howe, Mr D Sinclair, Mrs N Gentles, Miss E Dowe, Mrs S
Quadir

Monday 3™ June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Another very busy autumn term is drawing to a close and most of the children are
very excited about the holidays and the various celebrations we are having both in
school and at home.

Thank you so much for the support you have given both schools this term. Two
particular highlights have been the Winter Fetes, on the last two Fridays and a
special thank you must go to the newly formed Parent and Teacher Association who
organised these. You will be aware that funding is very tight for schools currently and
the several thousand pounds raised at the fete's will really help with resources such
as books and other consumables. Please watch out for the totals raised and our
plans to spend it in next terms' newsletters.

Other events have included the very well attended coffee mornings with the head
teachers at the start of this term. We enjoyed robust debate and meeting many
parents. So much so that in fact, that we attend to have a re run in the spring term,
S0 watch this space.

In the last month there have been multiple performances in both schools ranging
from Nativities with the littlest children, through to the Musical Concerts designed
and produced by Mr Booth, with the help of the rest of the staff team.

We know many of you have been thrilled to be in the audiences and as

teachers we share your joy in your children's achievements. Without your
encouragement and support, children would not be able to make the most of their
opportunities at school, so thank you for getting them there, ready to learn.

We wish everyone in the Marish and Willow communities a very Merry Christmas
and a Happy New Year. We look forward to continuing to work in partnership with
you in 2025 and welcoming all the children back at the usual times on Tuesday 7th
January.

Miss Court and Mrs Denham
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The Marish Academy Trust Is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (registered number 08073873)

Registered office: Marish Primary School, Swabey Road, Langley, SL3 8NZ.
“WORK TO BE OUTSTANDING. DESERVE TO BE OUTSTANDING. WILL BE OUTSTANDING!"



